
The Steel Beam Guardrail Cell Library has been updated. 
 
 

The embankment lines shown on the MGS MASH end terminal cells were revised due to the recent 
updates to Standard Plates 630.87, 630.89, and 630.90. 

 
The cells were updated to use a named level for the elements instead of the numbered level used 

previously. 
 

 
The updated Steel Beam Guardrail Cell Library file may be downloaded from here. 

 

https://dot.sd.gov/doing-business/engineering-design-services/downloadable-files/

